
59th Annual United Association 
Instructor Training Program 

 
The 59th Annual 
United Association 
(UA) Instructor Train-
ing Program (ITP), 
was held at Washte-
naw Community Col-
lege.  As stated by UA 
General President 
William Hite, “As we 
begin our 59th United 
Association Instructor 
Training Program, I 
would like to take this 
opportunity to express my appreciation to all 

those involved in training in 
the UA.  So much depends 
on the skill and dedication 
you bring to the task of pre-
paring future generations of 
UA tradespeople, and it’s 

only due to your unparalleled commitment that 
we continue to be recognized as having the finest 
training program in the world.  This is an espe-
cially challenging time for all of us, and I want to 

acknowledge the commitment represented by 
your participation in our Instructor Training Pro-
gram.  We all know that we must continue to pre-
pare for what lies ahead, and I truly believe that 
we are starting to experience an increased de-
mand for our skilled journeyworkers.” 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Mechanical Industry Labor-Management 
Fund, which is com-
prised of Greater MI 
PMC and UA Local190, 
co-sponsored the UA’s 
Champions for Charity  
5K run during UA 
Week. 
  
The United Association 
of Plumbers and Pipefitters and Champions for 
Charity, sponsored its  first Annual 5k and Pub 

Crawl.  Held in Ann 
Arbor, on Monday, 
August 13th.  The 
Run was to raise 
awareness for the 
Semper Fi Fund.  
 
The money that 
was raised from the 
Pub Crawl will 
benefit the Injured 
Marine Semper Fi 
Fund which pro-

vides immediate 
support for in-
jured and critically 
ill members of the 
U.S. Armed 
Forces and their 
families. 


